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Thursday 13th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are so excited for our upcoming after school swimming sessions; we have spoken with the swimming 
instructor this week to finalise details in order to share this with you. 
 
The swimming sessions will be for groups of up to 12 children and will be fun sessions to build water 
confidence and safety.  It is fantastic that we have this opportunity for the children at Christ Church to 
experience a fun session together with their peers.  We will allocate your child a session to attend and school 
staff will be present for the session to support the children. 
 
On the day that your child is due to attend swimming, they should: 
 

 come to school wearing a simple tracksuit or PE kit (for ease of changing) 
 bring a named plastic carrier bag with their swimming costume/trunks, flip flops or 

crocs and a towel.  Please not the children will not be permitted to swim in a 2 
piece bikini or in baggy shorts with pockets.  The girls must have full swimming 
costumes and the boys must have tight shorts similar to these.  

 
The swimming sessions will be from 3.30pm – 4.00pm, on the day that your child attends their swimming 
session, you will not need to collect your child from school until the end of the swimming session at 4.00pm.  
They will stay in school at the end of the day in their classroom where the year group staff will support them 
changing for the session.  School staff will lead them to the pool and then stay to support them throughout 
the session.  A qualified swimming instructor will lead the sessions and there will be a lifeguard present at all 
times.   
 
To collect your child at 4.00pm please walk up the school drive to the silver gate for CC4C (please do not 
press the CC4C buzzer). School staff will then come to greet you and lead you to your child where you can 
then get them changed and take them home. 
 
In order for us to plan the sessions and groups appropriately, it is important that we know whether you would 
like your child to attend or not.  Please complete the attached survey to respond to this by the end of today.  
Once we have had all responses to this survey we will be able to email you with the allocated day for your 
child to attend.  If you have any questions or would like to discuss your child individually, please contact your 
child’s teacher via the year group email and we will get in touch as soon as possible. 
 
We thank you in advance for your continued cooperation and support. 
 
Kind regards, 
FS2 and Year 1 staff 
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